
Meeting  to  focus  on  Placer
County’s plans for Tahoe
Placer County will host a town hall meeting to gather public
comment  on  the  recently  released  Community  Plan  Policy
Framework – a document that includes draft goals and guiding
policies that will frame the Tahoe Basin Community Plan, and
to provide North Shore residents with an update on the work
Placer County has accomplished to date.

The meeting will be Jan. 29 at 6pm at the North Tahoe Event
Center, 8318 North Lake Blvd., in Kings Beach.

The county is asking for feedback on the goals and guiding
policies in the policy framework document. Comments received
before Feb. 1 will be considered in preparation of the public
review draft of the community plan policy document.

There will be additional opportunity for residents to comment
on  policies  after  publication  of  the  draft  Tahoe  Basin
Community Plan Policy document in the spring.

For more information, call Crystal Jacobsen at (530) 745.3000.
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